
Shred Day and Styrofoam Collection  
with The Rutherford Department of Public Works &

Green Team Committee

Don’t throw your Styrofoam in the 
landfill. Bring your clean, dry non-

food contact Styrofoam packaging to 
the Drive for recycling.

Saturday, June 25, 2022
 9:00am - 1:00pm

rain or shine 
Rutherford DPW - 220 Highland Cross

 
This event is open to Rutherford Residents Only, proof of ID required.

Limit of 4 boxes of paper for shredding per person.

Contact the Rutherford Green Team at 
greenteam@rutherfordboronj.com

On Twitter: 
@Rutherford07070

On Facebook: 
Borough of Rutherford NJ

rutherfordboronj.com


